
 
 
  

WASHINGTON, D.C. – Chet Thompson, president and CEO of the American Fuel and Petrochemical
Manufacturers, today issued the following statement applauding the passage of S. 1982, the Save Our
Seas Act: 

Passage of the bipartisan Save Our Seas Act is an important step in addressing mismanaged
plastic waste. The legislation galvanizes innovation and enables greater collaboration between
industry, government and other stakeholders to keep waste out of waterways and drive recycling
efforts that recapture the value of used plastic products. We applaud Congress for championing
this initiative, and remain committed to collaborating with policymakers and other stakeholders to
develop sound plastic waste policies going forward.
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